
             
 

 

Pathology and Laboratory Medicine Memorandum 

 

To:  NSHA, St. Anne’s Community Centre and IWK Physicians, Health Service 

Managers, Nurse Educators  

 

From:   Program of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 

 

Date:  June 3, 2019   

 

Message:   Update re: Blood Administration Policy CL-BP-030/CL-BP-035 

 

Please note that OP3 will be publishing the Administration of Blood Components 

and Products Policy CL-BP-030 the morning of June 3rd to initiate a soft launch. 

The effective date has been moved to July 2nd to allow staff time to familiarize 

themselves with the new document and achieve competency. 

 

If you have questions about this policy, please contact Emily Durant, Transfusion 

Practice Coordinator, PLM Blood Coordinating Team, at Emily.Durant@nshealth.ca 

or (902) 487-0507 
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